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Tom Wert, Senior Budget Analyst  

The bill has no effect on the revenues or expenditures of the state or political subdivisions. 
It reinforces existing law requiring state agencies to procure supplies and services from an 
applicable first or second procurement program such as the Ohio Penal Industries Program (OPI), 
the Community Rehabilitations Program (CRP), or the Department of Administrative Services’ 
Office of State Printing and Mail Services. OPI offers a range of goods and services while providing 
job skills to offenders in Ohio’s prison system. CRP is a purchasing program that employs people 
with work-limiting disabilities. Additionally, the bill reinforces existing law requiring 
governmental ordering offices (including state agencies, counties, townships, villages, and any 
state entity that receives state funds) to use CRP vendors for procurement of supplies and 
services. Details of the specific changes made by the bill can be found in the LSC bill analysis.  
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